20,000 Safety 1st baby strollers recalled
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Dorel Juvenile is recalling about 20,000 Safety 1st brand baby strollers after they were found to have a defect
that could cause a child to fall out.

About 30 incidents have been reported so far by consumers about the Step and Go Travel Systems stroller's
tray folding mechanism partially disengaging on one side. This is the part that supports the infant car seat when
it is attached to the stroller.

While no child has been injured, the company says people should look for model number TR314 printed on a
white label on the back of the stroller seat and discontinue use.

The strollers were sold at Babies R Us and other nationwide retailers, in addition to Amazon.com,
BabiesRUs.com, and Walmart.com between May 2015 to June 2016 for between $250 and $300.

The company is offering a free repair kit to those affected by the recall.

For more information, contact Safety 1st at 1-866-762-3036, email stepandgo@djusa.com or visit
safety1st.com and click on "Safety Notices."
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